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UPCOMING 
May 2nd – Pot luck meal at 6:30 p.m. Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

May 13th – Ice Cream Social at The Lodge at 2:00 p.m. 

May 16th - Pot luck meal at 6:30 p.m. Meeting at 7:00 p.m.  

August 16th – Music in the Parking Lot – SAVE THE DATE 

 

JEFF ERICKSON BENEFIT 
Wow!  What a great event!  Our Club did a wonderful job 

of none stop cooking and the bake sale the family put on 

rocked!  Lion Tom, chairperson for the Jeff Erickson 

Benefit, would like to thank all the Lion members, family 

and friends of Jeff and all of the community for their 

support. Lion Tom presented Jeff a check to aid with 

expenses for his cancer treatments.  Great job, Lions! 

 

SLATE OF OFFICERS 
The elected Slate of Officers for the upcoming year 2024-2025 are: President – Lion 

Darren McAlpine; 1st Vice President – Lion LaNette Thorson; 2nd Vice President – Lion 

Debbie Workman; 3rd Vice President – Lion Debbie McAlpine; Secretary – Lion Terry 

Thorson; Treasurer – Lion Karen Hill; Board of Directors for 1 year – Lions Craig Brose 

and Harvey Krohn; Board of Directors for 2 years – Lions Jamie Gutzmann and Rob 

Workman; Lion Tamer – Lion Gary Hagemann; Tail Twister – Lion Peggy Wick; 

Membership for 1 year – Lion Debbie McAlpine; Membership for 2 years – Lion Renee 

Lahr; Membership for 3 years – Lion Rhonda Decker; Immediate Past President – Lion 

Jeff Wick 

 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
The next Ice Cream Social at The Lodge will be held on Monday, May 13th at 2:00 p.m.  If you can volunteer to help, 

please call Lion Gary at 952-270-1088. Thank you to Lion Gary for chairing our ongoing event. 

 

MEAT RAFFLE 
As of this publication, the Lions Meat Raffle will continue every Saturday at Troubles Restaurant and Bar at 3:00 p.m. 

If you can help, please call Lion Gary.  His number is 952-270-1088.  A big Thank You to the Lion members and 

non-Lion members who have helped out. 
 

 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in 

 May: Paul Schmitz (16), Bonnie Weber (17), Renee Lahr (23). 
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Lion President Jeff presented a donation to some of the members of the 

HLWW JO Volleyball team from the proceeds from our Palm Sunday 

breakfast. The donations we made helped the team purchase matching 

backpacks for all the members. 

 

 
 

 

Lion President Jeff along with Lions Donald, 

LaNette, and Terry presented the HLWW Clay 

Target team and Coach Gary a donation from 

proceeds from the Valentine's Breakfast that 

they helped with. 

 

HALL REPAIRS 
If you haven’t been down to the hall lately you may be in for a surprise. The new face lift in the kitchen looks awesome 

and was very much needed. A special thank you to Lion Jamie for taking charge and getting the job done. Thanks to 

everyone who helped and donated time or money to get the project done. 
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